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Motion following Notice of Motion 

 

Review of Councillor Code of Conduct Bylaw 27-2018 

 

THAT Strathcona County Bylaw 27-2018 be brought back to Priorities Committee for review 

at the September 15, 2020 Priorities Committee to allow for discussion of matters noted by 

Legislative and Legal Services at the May 15, 2018 Council Priority Meeting regarding two 

specific aspects of the formal complaint process in the bylaw as approved by Council on 

June 19, 2017: 

1. Council’s approach “differs from the approach taken by some other 

municipalities” in that “the complaint process is limited to members of Council 

(e.g. members of the public are not able to make a Code of Conduct complaint); 

2. Further, while some municipalities are relying on an independent external 

investigator to receive and investigate complaints, the process approved by 

Council under the Bylaw has the whole of Council as the main body to receive 

complaints” 

 

 

Background 

Councillor Linton Delainey served Notice of Motion at the July 7, 2020 Council meeting, to 

be presented at the July 21, 2020 Council meeting. 

 

 

 


